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Department of Public Works 
Office of the City and County Surveyor 
1155 Market Street, 3rd Floor 
San Francisco, CA 94103 

Subject: Consistency Determination Letter 

Dear Mr. Storrs: 

EDWIN M. LEE, Mayor 

Mara Rosales, Chair 
Marily Mondejar 
Darshan Singh 
Tiffany Bohee, Executive Director 

450-0932014-197 

In compliance with the California Subdivision Map Act, the San Francisco Subdivision 
Code, the San Francisco Subdivision Regulations, and all amendments thereto, and the 
Conditions of Approval of Tentative Map No. 7878, the Office of Community Investment 
and Infrastructure has reviewed that the pending Application for Phased Final Map 
Subdivision CP-01 including the Final Map Checkprint contained therein and finds that the 
proposed Phased Final Map for Subdivision CP-01, including the deferral by DPW of 
certain submittal requirements in connection with the map, is consistent with Candlestick 
Point Major Phase I approvals; the Bayview Hunters Point Redevelopment Plan; the 
Candlestick Point Design for Development; the Candlestick Point I Hunters Point Shipyard 
Phase 2 Disposition and Development Agreement (the "DDA"), including the Design 
Review and Document Approval Procedure (which is Exhibit E to the DDA) and the 
Interagency Cooperation Agreement between OCII and the City ("ICA"). 

Thank you for your assistance on this matter. 

CC: Lila Hussain, Office of Community Investment and Infrastructure 
Immanuel Bereket, Office of Community Investment and Infrastructure 


